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TOMORROW
By the grace of God, we have
experienced remarkable growth! Over
the past 10 weeks, our attendance has
increased by 25% compared to last
year. However, this growth has
brought limitations. We face
constraints in our kids' space, the
absence of a congregational
gathering area, room for leadership
development, youth, and numerous
other aspects. Nevertheless, we serve
a limitless God, one who can
accomplish more than we can fathom. 

So, with your generous support, we
believe we can overcome these
limitations and acquire a facility,
headquarters, or a 24/7 location to
make a significant impact.

OUR GOAL:

DOLLARS
GIVEN AWAY

DECISIONS
FOR CHRIST 

Our story started just over two years
ago when Pastor Ernest and Sarah
launched Accelerate Church in Cherry
Hill, New Jersey. In September 2021,
we began with 330 people, and we're
committed to impacting even more
lives. Since then, our mission has
been to share the gospel with as many
people as possible in Accelerate City
(Delaware Valley Region).

YESTERDAY

As a church, our greatest desire
has been to help people accelerate
into a relationship with Jesus and
witness the gospel spread rapidly
in the region, igniting a revival.

We fulfill our mission by helping
people know God, find freedom,
discover purpose, and make a
difference.
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ARE YOU READY TO
PARTNER WITH US
FINANCIALLY?
SCAN THE QR CODE 


